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September Board Agenda Item &
Add $500 CDL-B Stipend

To build our reserve of employees with a CDL-B to drive on an as-needed bases, I am requesting the
Board’s approval to update the current Bullitt County Public Schools pay scale to the following:

o Eligible to all current BCPS Staff — upon obtainment of CDL-B and after 60 working days as a
Substitute Bus Driver (performed as needed), a $500 one time stipend will be issued. This must
be completed by the end of the fiscal year (June 30).

This has been budgeted in the General Fund and will be limited to 10 per fiscal year.

Please contact me should you have questions or require additional information.
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